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Dick Turpin 
The man and the myth 

With 

Stephen Poulter 

 

Unfortunately our original speaker for the October meeting has had to pull out but I 

am pleased to announce that we have an ideal replacement, Stephen Poulter who 

will tell us about Dick Turpin the Highwayman. 

Come and listen to the story of Dick Turpin presented by Stephen who tells of the 

myth about the "gentleman highwayman" which grew up in the 19th and 20th 

centuries in magazines, novels, films, and television series with the true story of one 

of history's most notorious villains who was a 

violent and murderous thug. He also tells the 

tales of a number of other highway robbers 

operating around the UK whose exploits were 

later attributed to Turpin. (JOINT MEETING WITH 

THE HAVERHILL & DISTRICT LOCAL HISTORY GROUP) 
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Demystifying DNA 

 

It was a packed house at the September Meeting and it was great to see many new 

faces who came along to hear Dr Karen Cummings demystify DNA. I canôt begin to 

pr®cis what we all learnt and would point anyone interested to Karenôs DNA blogs 

which can be accessed by links on our Facebook page (or see links below). It was 

helpful to see and hear how results from the different tests can be integrated with 

family history research. Karen provided illustrations of how DNA results from several 

family members might be used to verify findings. Perhaps most useful was the 

insight into the various tests and providers available and also the ways in which 

results can be used in different online databases. Iôm sure that many who attended 

may well be asking Santa for a DNA test kit for Christmas this year. 

https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/06/demystifying-dna-1-introduction/  

https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/07/demystifying-dna-2-y-dna-tests/ 

https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/08/demystifying-dna-3-mtdna-testing/ 

https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/09/demystifying-dna-4-autosomal-dna-

ancestry-dna-and-family-finder-tests/ 

 

https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/06/demystifying-dna-1-introduction/
https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/07/demystifying-dna-2-y-dna-tests/
https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/08/demystifying-dna-3-mtdna-testing/
https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/09/demystifying-dna-4-autosomal-dna-ancestry-dna-and-family-finder-tests/
https://www.professionalfamilyhistory.co.uk/blog/2018/09/demystifying-dna-4-autosomal-dna-ancestry-dna-and-family-finder-tests/


See the end of the newsletter to see our provisional programme for 2019.  

More exciting news to come at a later date.  

September OPEN DAY at Haverhill Library 

It was great to see so many come along to the library for our second open day 

of the year. Throughout the day there was a steady trickle of visitors who 

were helped with their research by our very able band of researchers, not 

least Karen Young a professional genealogist who was on hand to answer 

some of the more probing questions. Many of those who came along 

ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎŜŘ Ƙƻǿ ƘŜƭǇŦǳƭ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇΩǎ ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘŜǊǎ ƘŀŘ ōŜŜƴ ŀƴŘ ǿŜƴǘ ŀǿŀȅ Ŧǳƭƭ 

of enthusiasm, buoyant and keen to continue their research. The day would 

not be a success without the commitment of all the helpers who gave up their 

time, many of whom also help out at our regular Wednesday afternoon 

sessions, and I thank them all for their time in helping others researching their 

family history. 

Brian Thompson  



 


